





June 20, 2023

Rep. Jeanine Notter
19 Whittier Road
Merrimack, NH 03054

Dear Rep. Notter,

Thank you for joining AFP Foundation to visit the southern border in Yuma, AZ on 5/30-6/1. We
believe it was a highly informative trip that showed a clearer picture of what’s happening on the
border than perhaps we see daily on the news. In talking with those who trav¢ :d on the trip, there
was a uniform view that this was highly educational.

In accordance with legislative ethics guidelines, we want to present to you a breakdown of the
expense for this trip.

Airfare $684.34
Hotel $399.98
Ground Transportation $319.6

Meals $172.70
Total $1,576.53

k you for taking the ti = to participate in this border visit. We’d encourage youto: ev
you learned in Arizona with your constituents and colleagues, so that they, too, might have a be
understanding of the true situation and the real humanitarian situation that’s taking place.

Best,

State Director
Americans for Prosperity Foundation-New Hampshire





